
Thanks to John Martin
 
John Martin, Director of the Ohio Department of Developmental
Disabilities will end his tenure with the  State Department on Sunday,
January 13, 2019.  Special thanks to Director Martin for excellent
leadership over the past 12 years!  Best wishes!!!
 
(As of this time, Director Martin's replacement has not yet been
announced)
 
Family Support Meeting
 
The January Family Support meeting of the Franklin County Board of
Developmental Disabilities (FCBDD) will be held on Wednesday,
January 16, 2019 at 10:00 a.m. at 2879 Johnstown Road.  Family
members of individuals served by FCBDD are welcome to hear
updates from Superintendent/CEO Jed Morison and to provide
feedback. 
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